
To: Members
Dunwoody City Council

From: Michael Starling
Director of Economic Development 

Re: Womack Road Retaining Wall 

Date: 12-12-2022

Action

Discuss the plan to install Public Art on the Womack Road retaining wall. 

Details

The Dunwoody Art Commission identified the retaining wall on Womack Road as a 
potential location for a Public Art Project. The concept is to install a large scale mosaic on the 
retaining wall. We released an RFP in November and will present the responses to the Art 
Commission on January 3rd. 

Staff is recommending we move forward with framing out a portion of the wall with 
granite and the mosaic(s) will be installed within the frame(s). The specifics of the design will be 
worked out once an artist is selected. 

Recommendation

Discuss the plan to install Public Art on the Womack Road retaining wall. 
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